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Work to Reopen Fort Pickens Road Continues[image: ]
Gulf Breeze, Fla.  All areas of Gulf Islands National Seashore except the Fort Pickens Area have reopened following assessment of impacts from Tropical Storm Debby. Fort Pickens Road had between 2-4 feet of sand and standing water in locations between parking lots 21 and 22 east of the Ranger Station. According to Superintendent Dan Brown, park staff continues to bulldoze sand in order to reopen the roadway into this popular portion of Gulf Islands National Seashore. Standing water is also a problem in some low lying sections of the road. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the Florida District of Gulf Islands National Seashore, the Perdido Key, Fort Barrancas, Santa Rosa, Naval Live Oaks, and Okaloosa areas are open to the public. In the Mississippi District Petit Bois, Horn, East and West Ship Islands, the National Park Service property on Cat Island, the Davis Bayou Area, William M. Colmer Visitor Center and Davis Bayou Campground and boat launch have reopened.  
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About the National Park Service. More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for America’s 397 national parks and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local history and create close-to-home recreational opportunities. Learn more at www.nps.gov. 
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